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Hansford, Carson

From: Mark Abel <DrAbel@manchesteroralsurgery.com>
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2024 8:14 AM
To: Hansford, Carson
Subject: Request

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Carson, 
 
In light of JLCAR’s decision yesterday regarding Den 304, could you ask Elizabeth and Dr. Kochhar if we can add to the 
coming Dental Board agenda for Monday, January 6 for the Board to discuss in public session where things stand with 
oral surgeons’ ability to administer deep sedaƟon/general anesthesia to paƟents under the age of 13? 
 
I’m wondering if the LBA audit nullifies the “blanket exempƟon” that the Board of Dental Examiners passed for oral 
surgeons to administer deep sedaƟon/general anesthesia to paƟents under the age of 13 on January 7, 2019?  If so, then 
for the Ɵme being would RSA 317-A:12, XII-a (h)(1) supersede so that currently, without passage of Den 304 revisions to 
the contrary, a second anesthesia provider is required for deep sedaƟon/general anesthesia in that age group without 
excepƟon? 
 
Perhaps we should send an e-mail to all NH denƟsts reiteraƟng that fact, if that’s the case? 
 
Thanks, 
Mark 
 
Mark Abel, DMD, MD 

 
Manchester Oral Surgery 
27 Sagamore Street 
Manchester, NH 03104 
P: 603.622.9441 
F: 603.622.9738 
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